SASKATOON
CIVIC ELECTIONS

HOMEBOUND VOTING WILL BE CONDUCTED
ON OCTOBER 21, 24 & 26

City Council has established homebound voting for voters who, due to
disability or limited mobility, are unable to leave their residence to vote at an
established polling place. Their resident caregivers may also vote using this
service.

If you wish to use this service, you must fill out an application form and file
it with the Returning Officer no later than Friday, October 14, 2016 at 5:00
p.m. Application forms are available at saskatoon.ca/election2016 or from
the City Clerk’s Office at City Hall, , 222-3rd Avenue North.

You will then be advised of the date and time an Election Official will visit your
home to take your vote. When the Election Official visits your home, you will
be required to provide identification. Visit sasktoon.ca/election2016 for

the various acceptable identification options, or call 306-986-3012 for more
information.

Find detailed election information here:
saskatoon.ca/election2016




